
Pfizer Inc 
700 Chesterfield Parkway West 
Chesterfield, MO 63017 

Global Research & Development 

12/28/04 

Ms. Patricia Pelke 
Materials Licensing Branch 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region Ill 
2443 Warrenville Road STE 210 
Lisle, Illinois 60532-4352 

RE: Notification of Name Change, Pharmacia Corporation Chesterfield, MO. 
NRC License No. 24-32439-01 

Dear Ms. Pelke: 

Pharmacia Corporation operates a research and development facility located at 
700 Chesterfield Parkway in Chesterfield, Mo. Pharmacia Corporation is the 
current holder of the authorization of reference. 

As part of a change in corporate form, as of August 2004, Pharmacia Corporation 
was converted into a limited liability company and is now known as Pharmacia 
LLC. Pharmacia LLC continues to be a wholly owned subsidiary of Pfizer Inc. 
This change is one in corporate form and name only. There is no change in 
control, management or operation of the Facility. 

Thus, we hereby request that the authorization of reference be modified to name 
Pharmacia LLC as permittee. 

Sincerely, 

%# 
Kevin J. Sharkey 
Radiation Safety Officer 
Pharmacia LLC (Wholly Owned Subsidiary of Pfizer, Inc.) 
700 Chesterfield Parkway West BB3G 
Chesterfield, MO 

Kevin . s ha rke y@ pf ize r. co m 
6247-252 . I 
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